
From: Jack Bond  
Sent: 09 October 2023 11:04 
To: Planning 
Subject: The Brunswick Planning Application No.2023/3901/L 
 
I am a resident of The Brunswick.  Lazari Investments have made a Planning 
Application for a hotel to be built underneath our flats.   
 
This application if very hard to find on your website, even if I enter the 
planning application number, or other details in your search bar.  It is such an 
important decision for the residents at The Brunswick, but very few residents 
know about it, or are able to find details easily if they wish to object.  I was 
only notified of it by a friend who lives outside this district. 
 
Shouldn't Camden Council notify all the Brunswick residents of this Planning 
Application.  The decision will affect all our lives. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Jack Bond 
85 Foundling Court 
The Brunswick 
London WC1N 1QG 
 


